
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 February 2005 

9. TREE REMOVAL IN WAINONI ROAD 
 
 The Roading Projects, Project Manager sought the approval of the Board to remove two street trees 

from Wainoni Road as part of the kerb and channel renewal project for Wainoni Road. 
 
 Don Rowlands moved: 
 
 “That the Board approve the removal of two street trees outside 312 Wainoni Road as part of the 

street renewal programme and request that three additional trees be planted in the area, with the 
additional trees being of a reasonable size and provided with appropriate protection.” 

 
 The motion was seconded by Carole Evans and when put to the meeting was declared carried on 

division no 1, by 4 votes to 3, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (4): Burt, Evans, Kellaway and Rowlands. 
 
 Against (3): Hammond, Lomax and Sheriff. 
 
 The Board resolved to: 
 
 1. Approve the removal of two street trees outside 312 Wainoni Road as part of the street renewal 

programme. 
 
 2. Request that three additional trees be planted in the area. 
 
 3. Request that the additional trees be of a reasonable size and be provided with appropriate 

protection. 
 
 


